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26th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Thank you for all of your support for students so far in year 11 – our students have been working really hard and 

we are looking forward to seeing what they can achieve over the mock period and beyond. 

Our year 11 continue to work towards Gaining at least a Grade in all of their subjects – again when grades are 

awarded in March following the exam series, a number of prizes will be available for students gaining grades 

across the most subjects, including trips or leavers hoodies for year 11. 

Period 6 for all students from 26th February will be compulsory and all sessions will focus specifically on 

examination questions – if students do not attend period 6 they will be at a significant disadvantage and 

compared to their peers impacting their grades in the Summer.   Sessions will take place until 3.45pm each day – 

Students are expected to attend all sessions that are on their Arbor timetable.  We expect students to work hard 

with us over the next few months in order to enable staff to support students in fulfilling their potential and 

enable students to attend our prom and leavers events which we are really looking forward to. 

During the mock exam series as you are already aware year 11 students will work in keeping with a revision 

timetable around their exams, as this will also be the case in the Summer for the final exam series.  This will mean 

that students will attend P6 in preparation for the following days exam, students will also attend revision for 

morning exams during form time where this is applicable, therefore it is essential that all students are also on 

time for school.  

 An exciting but busy few months ahead for year 11 – hard work pays off!!! 

 Please feel free to let any member of the year 11 team know if there is anything further that we can do to 

support yourself or your child during this time. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 Mrs J McCann  
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